
 

 
The Lincoln Hills Italian Club announces its new   

Mens’ Lunch Group 

Get together with other men in the Italian Club and make some new friends.  
This is a great way to meet other men in the Club and have lunch at the same 

time. The group will meet at Meridians Restaurant every third Wednesday of the 
month. The first lunch will be  

 

Wednesday, September 21, 2022, 1:00 pm 
 

Attendance will be limited to the first 30 men who sign up. 
Pick whatever you'd like from the menu and get a separate check. Just 

let Lynn Miller know by September 14 by email if you’re coming so the 
restaurant can be prepared. Wear your Del Webb or Italian Club name 

tag, too, please. 
Questions? Contact Lynn Miller by email 

 
 

Remember, RSVP  to Lynn no later than Wednesday, 
September 14 by email at lynnmiller010@gmail.com  
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